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I strongly object to Oregon House Bill 3075. This legislation imposes undue financial 

burdens on law-abiding Oregonians through increased permit fees, effectively 

creating a barrier to their constitutional rights. Furthermore, I have serious concerns 

regarding the implementation and enforcement of the bill, particularly the changes to 

the affirmative defense provisions and the extended timelines for permit issuance. I 

also believe that certain aspects of this bill raise significant constitutional questions. 

This bill does not address the root causes of gun violence, but instead places 

onerous restrictions on responsible gun owners 


